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Comments: The Lutsen SUP would allow damage to public lands and trails and impair views in order to increase

daily number of skiers and increase profits. As a frequent downhill skier, North Shore hiker and a lifelong

Minnesotan, I feel this development on public land would be inappropriate.

 

The Lutsen Ski Area will never have skiing like that in the mountains of our western states. It would be wrong to

sacrifice hundreds of prime acres of our beautiful Superior National Forest so that Lutsen can collect even higher

lift fees from those wealthy enough to afford them.

 


